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Pediatric Subgroup Notes 

 

For the Pediatric Subgroup breakout, the notes are simply the changes made to the Vision/Principles 
document. We spent a lot of time discussing what that should be for the Pediatric subgroup. We also 
relooked at our own draft recommendations to see how it addressed equity and where to infuse more. 
We plan to continue that work next week. I was very much in the discussion and we didn’t take 
thorough notes about the discussion, rather we captured the changes we were making in the draft 
documents. 
 


